Dear UNEP SGB and Ado,

Thank you for circulating the latest draft of the Ministerial Declaration for UNEA-4 (see attached).
Unfortunately, the draft does not take in the comments provided by Singapore almost three weeks ago.
In the latest draft, these comments relate to paras 4 (i), (j) and (k). Perhaps this was an oversight as
Singapore’s comments were also not uploaded to UNEP website. Our e-mail conveying our inputs is
below for your reference.

In this regard, we would appreciate it if you could revise the draft to include our comments, as well as
upload our comments to the UNEA website so that other Member States are kept informed.

With regard to the latest draft, we have some additional comments, but as outlined in your process, we
will bring these up at the upcoming OECPR meeting.

Hazri Hassan
Permanent Representative of Singapore to the United Nations Environment Programme



